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Brochure
Our Winter/Spring session will run from January 4 through June 9,
2022. Our brochure is scheduled to be mailed to tri-town homes on
January 6 and will be distributed to many community locations as
well. In addition to academic and enrichment classes, we are excited
to be offering classes on genealogy, sewing, heat pumps, yoga,
youth safety classes, career exploration, and more! Don’t miss the 4
pages at the end, dedicated to news and photos from district schools.
We hope you’ll take a few minutes to look through your copy when
it arrives and maybe pass it along to a friend or relative after!

Facilities Updates
Our entry doors, which were rusted and drafty, were replaced during the break.
Thank you to the facilities staff who helped to make this happen – and especially to
Craig for ensuring that our programming was not disrupted.  We are very
appreciative of all the improvements and upgrades that have been made to our
Learning Center space over the last couple of years.

McKinney Vento Homeless Liaison
To date this school year, we have identified 7 McKinney Vento youth in our schools.

These are students who lack a FIXED, ADEQUATE and REGULAR  nighttime
residence.
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